From: Scheel, Ann (USAAZ)

To: Clemens, Shelley (USAAZ)
Sent: 8/12/2011 6:21:50 PM
Subject: sorry | haven't talked to you

In the last few days. DAG's of fice was here about F & F. I think you are out this afternoon but let's
try fo talk next week.

Ann Blrmingham Scheel
Flrst Agsst. U.S. Attorne Y
bist. of Avizenn

Desr: (602) 514-7518
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